
 

INTERNATIONAL 

* ROBERT F. ANDERSON AND GIDEON HENDERSON, CO-CHAIRS * 
* INTERNATIONAL GEOTRACES PROJECT OFFICE, SCIENTIFIC COMMITTEE ON OCEANIC RESEARCH * 

* DEPARTMENT OF EARTH & PLANETARY SCIENCES * JOHNS HOPKINS UNIVERSITY * BALTIMORE, MD * 21218 * USA * 
* PHONE: +1-410-516-4070 * FAX +1-410-516-4019 * WEB: WWW.GEOTRACES.ORG * 

28 February 2007 
 
 
Dear Colleague,    
 
GEOTRACES will host a planning workshop to define the scientific objectives, and to develop a 
strategy to achieve those objectives, for the Pacific Ocean.  The workshop will be held at the 
University of Hawaii, on 26-29 June, 2007.    
 
The goal of the workshop is to refine the scientific objectives developed in the GEOTRACES 
science plan (available from www.geotraces.org), and place those objectives into a framework of 
specific ocean sections and process studies.  An important aspect of the workshop is to identify 
nations that are prepared to take the lead in carrying out specific cruises as elements of the 
broader basin-scale plan.  Individuals who are prepared to organize research cruises and to 
secure funding to support those cruises are particularly encouraged to participate.    
 
As mentioned in a previous message (16 February 2007), additional workshops focusing on the 
Atlantic and Indian basins will be held later this year.  Details concerning those workshops will 
be announced when the information becomes available.    
 
Each workshop will produce a set of recommendations that will be used by the GEOTRACES 
Scientific Steering Committee to develop a coherent global plan for the GEOTRACES program. 
   
The Scientific Committee on Oceanic Research can offer funds to assist with travel expenses of 
participants coming from developing nations.  In addition, we anticipate that GEOTRACES will 
be able to offer a travel subsidy to plenary speakers and working group chairs.  Unfortunately, at 
this time we do not have funds to reimburse travel expenses for other participants.    
 
If you wish to participate in the Pacific planning workshop or would  like additional information 
about it, or if you simply wish to be  kept informed about GEOTRACES Pacific planning 
activities, then send  an e-mail to <geotraces@ldeo.columbia.edu> indicating your interest.   
  
Best wishes,   
 
 
Bob Anderson and Gideon Henderson 
Co-chairs, GEOTRACES SSC 

Moanna St. Clair
Note
See www.geotraces.org for original announcement


